
 
 

 

 

Application No: B/20/0351 
Case Officer: Peter Udy 

 

E-mail: planning@boston.gov.uk 
Tel: 01205 314305 

 

5 October 2020 
 

Richard Fidler 
South Holland District 
Council 
 

 
 

Dear Richard Fidler, 
 

Consultation to Boston Borough Council from South Holland District Council in relation to 
application H04-0752-20 (Details of detailed design (3, 4 & 28), construction environmental 
management plan (6, 10, 11, 12 & 13), traffic management plan (8 & 16), artificial lighting 
(15), drainage management (19, 20, 21 & 29), landscaping proposals (25, 26, & 27), written 
scheme of investigation (32) and point of contact for complaints (18) - all conditions 
relating to H04-0823-17) at Ing Drove Donington 

 
I refer to your letter regarding the above development received on 16-Sep-2020. 

 
I write to confirm that my Council has no objections or observations to make on the proposal. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Mike Gildersleeves 
Growth Manager 

 
We can provide this information in other languages and formats for example, in large print, 

in Braille or on CD. Please phone 01205 314200. 
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